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INVESTORS IN PEOPLE




30th November 2015  
Dear Parents

I will be unable to rearrange Parents Evening this term but will set a date for January. If anyone does have any concerns please contact school as I am more than happy to speak to you beforehand.

· We are holding a Craft Evening for the pupils, in school this Thursday 3rd December, 3.15pm – 5pm.  Cost is £3 to include a hot dog and a drink, and materials to make a Christmas decoration.

· Following a suggestion from a parent I am attaching a copy of the Incubation and Exclusion Periods for Common Infectious Diseases. 

Christmas concert

We are hoping to bring the start of the time of the Christmas Concert forward to 6pm as the play The Christmas Carol which is being performed by the Junior pupils is about 45 minutes long so we are conscious that it is getting late for the infants.  If anyone has an objection to this earlier start can you please let me know by this Wednesday so that I can confirm the time with everyone.

Christmas Lunch is on Friday 11th December, traditionally all pupils have Christmas Lunch and Nursery are also invited to stay until 1pm. The cost of the meal is £2 per pupil.

Changes to the dinner menu
Thursday 3rd December – pizza or herby tomato pasta. Chocolate muffin.

Wednesday 16th December - As this is the day when Julie’s other school have Christmas dinner, we will only be able to offer packed lunch on this day.

Christmas Parties

Nursery’s Christmas Party is on Wednesday 16th December, 9am – 11.30am

Reception – Y6 Christmas Party is on Friday 18th December in the afternoon.
Eco Committee
Eco Committee have agreed not to send individual Christmas cards this year because they are quite often left in school. We think we will save lots of paper by agreeing to send one card to juniors, one card to foundation phase/nursery and one for the staff.  If you have already written your cards you can still give them out before school or at the end of the day, thank you.
Reminders – 

· Dress rehearsal tomorrow, Tuesday 1st December.

· Own clothes day for a donation of chocolate/bottle for the tombola stall – Friday 4th December.
· Techniquest Educational Visit, Thursday 10th December, if you have not already done so please can you return your B form and make a payment at your earliest convenience.

P.T.O

Governors meeting this term is Wednesday 9th December at 5pm

Yours sincerely / Yr eiddoch yn gywir

Janet Meaden, Headteacher








A message from Friends of Nercwys School:

Many thanks to those who braved the elements on Friday night coming along to The Butchers Arms and made it such an enjoyable, fun night.

A reminder to all parents that we need hamper donations by Thursday 3rd December. The list is up in the junior cloakroom to check what is needed. Please add your name. Extra bottles of wine are always appreciated too! Many thanks for your support with this.

Please can all raffle tickets be returned by Thursday 3rd December.
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BASIC SKILLS QUALITY MARK

[image: image3.png][image: image4.png][image: image5.emf][image: image6.png]_1508326132.doc
[image: image1.png]AT







